Joint Southwest District Council Meeting 
August 31st, 2015
Co-Member at Large/VPSP:
New ALTO staff is set and contacted.  Article deadline for the fall by no later than Mid-November, and in the Spring, articles turned in by February and published by the end of February.
The process will basically be the same as it has in the past.  No major changes.
Area Workshops:
Confirmations have been received from East Texas and West Texas/New Mexico.  The rest should be returned soon, so things will hopefully be solidified by the end of the week.  Hoping to get information out earlier this year than last.
This year, the Joint Council will have a more active role with presentation than in the past, so host chapters don't have to worry as much about finding presenters and setting a program.
Sec/Treas:
Using Basecamp this year to work with District Webmaster as a way to coordinate more easily between him and the Joint Council.
Working on District Marketplace together and with the Webmaster soon.
Governors/Counselor:
Reminding contact chapters of the dues change, and to give Sponsor/DOB at least one to two weeks before the due date of the Chapter Personnel Report, September 15th, to get online and get paperwork approved and in on time.
Make sure we utilize all the online resources that we said we were going to.  Get feedback from the chapters on our social media usage, to see what they liked and didn't like, to keep everyone engaged.
District Convention:
Current plan is still Mesquite, TX.  There is still work being done on getting contracts signed.  Host chapters still need to be found.  Looking first at tasks that need to be done, and then find chapters near the convention site to divide up certain tasks towards.
When we start promoting for convention, be ready to encourage people to book at the convention hotel, with the required hotel block.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Joint Projects for the Next Month:
Aiming for more participation in correspondence.
Working on increasing the active membership on the Southwest District Listserv, hopefully by completely starting a brand new one from scratch, through Google Groups.
Further correspondence stuff, extending beyond sending letters.
Work on getting chapters to post their social media on the new document for that, and then like/follow other chapters' accounts, and start increasing electronic correspondence.  Possibly have chapters make a "Video-gram.

"Communication" or "Outreach" for the theme
